

Headteacher:

Mr R Moloney LLB.

St. Wilfrid's R.C Primary School

St.Wilfrid's Street Hulme Manchester M15 5BJ

Telephone: 0161 226 3339 Fax: 0161 226 3326

head@st-wilfrids-pri.manchester.sch.uk

29th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year, we are very excited to inform you that School Council have decided they would like to focus on some fun fundraising projects for school. They have decided that they would like to run a small shop each month selling various items.

The shop will run from the **Breakfast Club windows** (which can be found on the nursery playground) at **2.50pm-3.15pm** on the first Friday of every month.

The first shop will be this **Friday**, **October 3**rd selling cakes, doughnuts, crisps and drinks.

They are taking their role of fundraising very seriously and have discussed with their classmates already what they would wish for us to fundraise for. Many children voted for new books for their class libraries and funds towards more school trips, so our goal this term will be to fundraise for those things and they will keep you updated on their success.

Please support School Council, with your child, on Friday after school and pop along to their shop.

Kind Regards,

School Council, Miss N. Wilding and Mrs Pickering